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This category would enable proposals for a small cell satellite service and other localised 
solutions to be progressed. By way of example a small cell service is being installed at 
Urapunga with funding of $43 000 from both the NTG and Telstra.  
 
The small category will allow the RCP to deliver to a much wider range of locations, 
maximising the return to government and the broader community. This would also enable 
NGOs to seek funding to partner with the telecommunications companies. 
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